“We are proud to announce that Natasha M. Lee-Johnson, a doctoral student in the School of Social Work at Louisiana State University, has been selected for a competitive fellowship from the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF) as a Health Policy Research Scholar. Natasha is the first person in Louisiana to receive this prestigious RWJF fellowship. 
 
In addition to funding support, the Health Policy Research Scholars Program supports students from all fields apply their work to policies that advance equity and health while building a diverse network of leaders who reflect our changing national demographics. Natasha will be part of a community of changemakers across the country—from diverse professions and fields—who will learn from and work with one another in creating more just and thriving communities.
 
Natasha’s research interests focus on reproductive healthcare access for Black women and people with intellectual disabilities. Natasha aims to translate health equity research into actionable strategies and policy recommendations to improve health service systems and promote self-advocacy among Black women with disabilities. She will be working with Dr. Jen Scott in the School of Social Work who will serve as her chair and institutional mentor for the program.
 
To learn more about Health Policy Research Scholars and RWJF’s other leadership programs, and to meet other participants, visit www.healthpolicyresearch-scholars.org.”

